
Telecom Task Force Meeting 
April 12, 2016 

BellaVita A&C Room 
 
 

The first Telecom Task Force Meeting was called to order at 4PM. The group was previously called the 
Comcast Task Force. The members in attendance were: 
Rex Hemme, Lark Billick, Bill Burdick, Nancy Triggs, Ruth Southard, Steve Anderson, Fritz Ring, and Chuck 
Seymour. 
 
Directory list was updated to add new member Fritz Ring to the current contact list for the Task Force. 
 
A review on the Ford AV technology show and what information was available there was made by the 
three attendees (Rex Hemme, Fritz Ring and Nancy Triggs). 
 
A discussion on the future of TV broadcasting lead to learning about web based television and streaming 
from the internet. 
 
There was a discussion on the importance of communicating with the residents of BellaVita and holding 
educational forums including availability of new viewing options, demonstrations, articles and 
explanations of trending technologies. 
 
There was a discussion on paper and internet survey options, including how to publicize, implement and 
create applicable questions. 
 
Research options were assigned to various members in the areas of, finance, surveys, internet & TV 
providers. 
 
A copy of the existing Comcast Contract was distributed to all members. 
 
Educational reading was assigned to all TF members. 
 
The “to do” list was added to. 
 
It was agreed that Mondays at 4PM would be the regularly scheduled meeting times. 
 
It was agreed that a new E-mail address would be set up for Task Force communication to residents of 
BellaVIta. The address will be: TelecomTF@club-bellavita.org 
 
The meeting was over at 5PM 
 
 
 


	Telecom Task Force Meeting

